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Upcoming Events    

 

Nov. 18 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion - 6:00 pm 

Nov. 20 - Hot Lunch 

Nov. 25 - Early Dismissal - 11:30 am 

Nov. 26-27 - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

CEA Target Ball Toss   

The CEA Ball Toss fundraiser ended up being a golf putting to the                         

target event on Friday, November 13. Sam Langebartels was the                   

winner in the K-4 age group and David Keske was the winner in the                           

Grade 5-8 group. They will choose a catered meal to share with a                         

friend and a member of staff this Wednesday, November 18. Thank                     

you Mrs. Sobeck and Mrs. Brown for holding this fun filled event. 

 

 

 



 

 

Tuition Payments 

Just a reminder that monthly tuition payments are due by the 20th of each month. 

 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch this week will be a Thanksgiving style meal with turkey and all the fixings,                               

provided by the Maedke family, for the students and faculty. The cost is $2.00 per                             

person.   

 

Christmas Gift Ideas - Cheese, Please! 

The CEA has organized with the Sweet Cheese Loft the opportunity to order popcorn                           

and gift boxes for Christmas, similar to the Valentine’s event they held last February.                           

Order forms will be sent home next week Wednesday, November 25. We ask that all                             

orders be placed by December 11 with full payment. Please make checks payable to St.                             

John Lutheran School. The orders will be delivered to school on December 14, and can                             

be picked up or sent home with your child that day. A percentage of this, along with all                                   

other fundraisers is being used by the CEA to pay for half of the cleaning service for this                                   

school year as well as the purchase of one of the air conditioners installed in August.                               

We thank you all for your continued support of our hard-working CEA and the                           

non-budgeted items they provide for our school.   

 

 

Mission Offering     

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$35​, bringing our total semester offering to ​$400.65​.                 

Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

 


